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Duluth Public Utilites Commission To Hold Public Meetings

 

The Duluth Public Utilities Commission will hold two public meetings regarding proposed water rate increases. Both meetings will
be held on June 27, 2017, in City Council Chambers. The first meeting will be at 8:00 a.m., and the second meeting will be at 6:00
p.m.

The purpose of the meetings will be to discuss the current state of the water system, to explain the proposed changes to the water
rates, and to receive comments from the public regarding these proposed changes.
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